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QUESTIONS / ANSWERS 
February 24, 2023 

 

 

The Benefits Broker Services RFP issued by Bulloch County on February 16, 2023, invited prospective proposers 

to submit technical questions before 4:00 p.m. on February 22, 2023. 

 

Bulloch County received no questions that were deemed material to the preparation of RFP responses or that 

necessitated the issuance of an addendum to the original RFP.    


